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What’s Happening 
Spring is officially here, and classes are moving forward in the library with many new units of  
 study.  Each grade has been busy learning new skills and reading new books.  Here is what we 
have been up to….. 
3rd grade is researching!  Students have officially started their independent research 
projects.  We like to complete them each year as a culmination of our study of the online 
catalog and nonfiction arrangement.  This year, we will be researching animals in conjunction 
with the 3rd grade field trip to the Philadelphia Zoo.   
 
2nd grade is finishing their study of author Mo Willems.  We have had a blast reading his 
fantastic books.  Soon it will be time to begin our final author project and write a letter to Mo.   
 
1st grade is excited to begin checking out 3 books during the 4th quarter.  They will also learn 
about alphabetical arrangement of fiction books by creating their own class alphabet books. 
       
             Finally, our kindergartners are learning about nonfiction books! 
         

The Easter Egg Farm by 
Mary Jane Auch 
 
Click Clack Peep Peep  
by Doreen Cronin 
 
Make Way for Ducklings 
by Robert McCloskey 
 
The Alphabet Adventure 
Series by Audrey Wood 
 
Bears and their Cubs by 
Linda Tagliaferro 
 
 
 

Did You  
Know? 

April is School 
Library Month!! 

April is National Poetry Month. It’s the perfect time 
to read poetry with your children.  A favorite title is 
Runny Babbit by Shel Silverstein. 

We Are 
Reading… 

 
Wolf by Becky Bloom 
 
Leonardo the Terrible 
Monster by Mo Willems 
 
Naked Mole Rat by Mo 
Willems 
 
The Easter Egg by Jan 
Brett 
 


